
Stocking Up: Consumers Prepare for the 
Holidays and a Third Wave of COVID-19

Curbside pickup remains strong, 
delivery & meal box lag

Consumers concerned about out-of-stocks 

Small holiday gatherings get even smaller

Blue Yonder is committed to helping its customers plan for the unexpected. To learn more about how we’re helping grocery retailers navigate the pandemic, 
visit https://blueyonder.com/solutions/grocery 

To better understand the consumer perspective around COVID-19 grocery shopping habits, Blue Yonder surveyed more than 1,000 U.S. consumers between 
October 27-28, 2020, on how they will be preparing for the holidays and a possible third wave of COVID-19.
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Products consumers are stocking up on most are:

Those hosting a holiday celebrationThose not hosting a holiday celebration 

71%  69%  76% 
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